Lorie Carey

From: Dani Morris <danirmorris@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 16, 2023 10:22 AM
To: Lorie Carey

Subject: Minutes from Policy Meeting

Good Moming Lorie,
Below are the minutes from our Policy Meeting that took place on 1/13.

Policy Committe Meeting
Date: January 13, 2023

Committe Members Present: Jenny Genger, Lindsey Graham, Dani Morris
Administrators Present: Erik Wilkerson, Mike Moodry

Staff Present: Aubrie Carey

Additional people present: Quinn Schultz, Keith Schultz

Meeting called to order by Dani Morris at 10:03

Quinn Schlutz spoke and presented some materials on why she felt JHS should adopt a weighted GPA policy.

Jenny Genger expressed her views and how she felt if there was any change it would need to be started with an incoming freshman
class.

Mike Moodry explained the difference between a regular diploma and an honor diploma
Quinn Schultz suggested that we use 2 different scales for GPA (weighted vs. non-weighted)

Aubrey Carey explained that we currently have a procedue in place in regards to GPA that is in the handbook and adopted by the
board. We do not have a GPA policy. We would either need to implement a new policy or update thh handbook procedure.

Lindsey Graham recommended that we keep the policy as is and begin to work on an updated policy for the future that would clearly
outline GPA requirements. She suggested we invite staff and administration to provide guidance into a policy and study what other
schools and districts are doing. This is what the policy committe plans to recommend to the board at the upcoming board meeting on
1/17.



